
 

 

 
 
 
 

Public notice 
 
 

CANCELLATION OF A REGULAR BOROUGH COUNCIL MEETING 
 
 
 
Because of a potential conflict with a City Council meeting, the members of the 
Borough Council are obliged to cancel their regular meeting scheduled for 7:30 
p.m. on Monday 18, 2013 in the council room at 55, avenue Dupras, LaSalle. 
 
 
 
 
Hellen Dionne 
Secrétaire d’arrondissement 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


